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Family, resident, and staff update 
21st May, 2024 
Dear Foyer Lacombe families, residents, and staff, 

We have a confirmed Covid-19 outbreak, site wide, with two positive residents on 
Isolation and two positive staff. 

All staff, visitors and Family members must adhere to IPC guidelines. Masks are to be 
worn when entering the facility to visit relatives. Please adhere to the signage when 
entering the facility. 

All Resident placement and signage are in place.  

Masks are to be worn when entering the facility to visit relatives. Please adhere to the 
signage 

All staff must conduct a point of care risk assessment prior to every resident 
interaction. A mask and goggles/shield must be worn in all common areas, and proper 
Personal Protective Equipment as signage shows when entering rooms of positive 
residents. 

We are doing all we can to contain the outbreak, working closely with our zone’s 
Medical Officer of Health and Alberta Health Services. We are monitoring residents 
very closely. As with previous outbreaks, the outbreak status will be updated at 
covenantcare.ca by 6 pm every Thursday. Please direct questions to me at 
5873364162 or email admin@covenantcare.ca. 

Thank you for your continued support, patience, and understanding. 

Michelle Dawson 

Site Administrator 
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